
 

WAPA Schedules Vehicle Auction on St. Croix on March 19 

 

Image: Map of location of St. Croix vehicle auction by the Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority. 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS (March 6, 2025) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” or 
the “Authority”) will be holding a public vehicle auction on St. Croix on Wednesday, March 19, 2025, 
at #1 Estate Slob (next to Island Toyota of St. Croix) from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. All vehicles will be 
sold “AS IS.” Many of the vehicles are suitable for parts.  

The sealed bid submission deadline is 11:30 a.m. Sealed bids must be submitted to the WAPA 
Purchasing Department representative on-site of the auction. The vehicle listing will be soon 
available at www.viwapa.vi or can be picked up from the Sunny Isles Business Office. 

Bids must be made in person and will only be considered by individuals 18 years or older. Payment 
for accepted bids must be made within 24 hours. WAPA reserves the right to accept or reject any or 
all bids. 

The Authority will also be scheduling an auction in the St. Thomas/St. John district. Details will be 
announced soon.  

For more information, visit www.viwapa.vi or call 340-773-2250 | 340-774-3552.  
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